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I-29 Road Work Continues in Holt County MO
MOUND CITY, Mo. – Southbound Interstate 29 will remain narrowed to one lane at mile marker
84. 

On Tuesday, January 26, 2016, local maintenance crews from the Missouri Department of
Transportation closed the southbound passing lane at the abandoned railroad bridge south of Mound
City for maintenance. As of Thursday morning, they have reopened the passing lane, but closed the
driving lane for similar maintenance. The closure will remain in place overnight and will reopen late
tomorrow, Friday, January 29, 2016. 

The passing lane will remain open with a 12-foot width restriction. At this time, no work is
anticipated in the northbound lanes. All work and scheduled are weather permitting. 
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